
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday, February 7, 2018 

 

To the Ohio House Committee, 

 

On March 22, 2017, I was on my Rumpke residential route in Reynoldsburg, Ohio. 

I had just stopped the truck and walked behind it to get the trash toter. I turned 

to step behind the truck and dump the toter. 

 

That is when I heard and saw a car coming fast. I ran for cover, up the driveway as 

it hit the back of my truck. That car hit the truck real hard and I would have been 

severely injured had I been behind the truck at that moment. 

 

Thank you for considering this Senate Bill to protect us while in the roadway and 

doing our job. 

 

Frederick Barton 

 

 

 

Residential Driver 

Rumpke Waste & Recycling 

819 Island Road 

Circleville, Ohio 43113 


